Notice for Site Visit

This is to notify all the perspective bidders of Contract No. : ICB/PMD/MCTLP/018/19-01 and
Contract Title: Design, Supply, Installation Testing and Commissioning of Manang-Khudi-
Udipur 220 kV Transmission Line and Associated Substations in Khudi & Manang that the
project is going to organize site visit on 2" November 2018, the day after the pre-bid meeting.
The project personnel will only show the locations and provide information so that the
perspective bidders get well acquainted with the ambience and the nature of the construction
site. All the expenses including accommodation, transportation e.t.c of visit shall be borne by

the perspective bidders.

Interested parties are requested to register their name and no. of visiting persons within 1200
hrs. on 1% November 2018. Prospective bidders shall bring authorized letter from the respective

bidding company.

Site Visits starts from: Place of Visit:
Project contact office Proposed Khudi Substation at

Marsyangdi Corridor 220 kV Transmission Line Project Khudi approximately 55 km from

Project Management Directorate Dumre of Prithvi Highway and
Nepal Electricity Authority around 7 km away from
Matatirtha, Kathmandu Besishahar, Lamjung

Tel: +977-01-5164103 Proposed Manang Substation at

Email: marscor220@nea.org.np Dharapanl sunroxlinately 90 ke

Date and Time: from Dumre of Prithvi Highway

Friday, 2" November 2018 and around 35 km away from
10:00 hrs. Khudi Substation
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